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Direct Support Professionals (DSPs) are critical to helping our most vulnerable 

Oregonians live as independently as possible. HB 2457 provides an increase in 

wages for DSPs, which will help with both recruiting and retention of these difficult-to-

fill positions and goes a long way toward ensuring all Oregonians can access the 

services they need to live fulfilling lives. Thank you! 


